
District 1-Hastings Brentwood Monthly Report 
For the June 9, 2016 meeting  

Public Safety Committee, City of Burnaby 
 

 
District 1 Report for the June 2016 PSC meeting 

 We learned the RCMP bike patrol will be on the streets May 6.  District 1 may have CPO volunteers interested in 
serving on a CPO bike patrol. Will a volunteer bike patrol be instituted? 

 Syringes found along Hasting Street pedestrian areas at the rate of about one per week. D1 CRT members speak 
to suspected users to ask them to dispose of their syringes so as to not put the pubic at risk. There is a degree of 
compliance once the suspected users know the risk to the public. 

 District 1 wishes Chief Superintendent Critchley the best on his retirement and thank him for his leadership. 

 
Respectfully submitted 
Tony Wong, Chair, D1 CPAC 
June 1,  2016 
 
 


